
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

   

‘Where Stars Shine Brighter.’ 
...providing an outstanding education that ensures all pupils reach their greatest 

potential and live by life’s highest values. 
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Marine 

Academy 

Primary and 

Nursery 

Newsletter 
 

February 2021 

Dear Parents/Carers of Marine Academy Primary and Nursery pupils, 

Firstly, on behalf of the Marine Academy Primary and Nursery teams, I 

would like to take this opportunity to say thank you for all of your support 

and well wishes that we have received during these unprecedented 

times. The last two months have been incredibly challenging times for 

many families, but in true Marine Academy spirit the community has 

pulled together to support one another. As a team, we have thoroughly 

enjoyed seeing the children’s enthusiasm and creativity in response to 

the Home Learning Packs but also the fantastic activities that they have 

been completing at home. It has been a pleasure to read about their 

achievements on the year group email accounts and see photos of 

them engaging in a whole host of remote learning on our Facebook 

page.  

As you will be aware, as part of the Government’s Covid-19 Recovery 

Strategy, plans are in place for schools in England to open fully from next 

week. In preparation for this, Marine Academy Primary have worked 

hard to produce a detailed plan for the children’s return. The safety of 

the children, Parents/Carers and staff continues to be our first priority and 

a thorough risk assessment has been carried out, which has been 

approved by the Trust and Local Authority. The measures remain the 

same as throughout the Autumn Term but now adults on Campus must 

wear a face covering at all times please, unless exempt. You will see that 

school staff will be wearing these also. 

We have missed the children dearly and cannot wait to welcome 

everybody back and have a full school again on Monday 8th March – 

not long to go now! 

Take care, stay safe and remember we think you are all amazing! 

Yours sincerely,  

Mrs. Siobhan Meredith 

Term 4 
 

 

Week Commencing 1st March: World 

Book Day events throughout the week, 

please see letter sent from Miss Mitchell 

via Xpressions for more information. 
 

 
4th March: World Book Day – please 

see letter from Miss Mitchell; no 

costumes necessary, just pyjamas! 
 

8th March: All children return to school 
 

9th March: Edward Buckingham 

(Mountaineer) to speak to Year 3 and 5 
 

 

19th March: Comic Relief – more 

information to follow soon. 
 

22nd March: Children’s University 

Volcano Virtual Session for Year 3 
 

29th March: Explorer Dome Earth Visit for 

Year 3 
 

Last day of school: 1st April 2021 
 

Term 5 
 

First day of school: 19th April 2021 
 

Bank Holiday: 3rd May 2021 
 

Last day of school: 28th May 2021 
 

Term 6 
 

First day of school: 9th June 2021 
 

Last day of school: 21st July 2021 

 

 
Please visit: 

https://www.marineacademy.org.uk/pr

imary/term-dates to view the term 

dates for the 2021/2022 academic 
year.  

https://www.marineacademy.org.uk/primary/term-dates
https://www.marineacademy.org.uk/primary/term-dates


Reception – Reception have really engaged 

with our new topic this term 'Remarkable 

Robots' by immersing themselves into all things 

robot related. Thank you for all your wonderful 

robot projects, creations and learning you 

have sent in either via email or book bags. 

These have made a wonderful addition to our 

classroom displays. We can tell that a lot of 

fun and hard work have gone into all of the 

learning received. It has been wonderful to 

see how the children have enjoyed using their 

understanding of Phonics to read and write 

words and their artistic skills in designing some 

truly remarkable robots! We hope that you are 

enjoying reading with your child at home as 

much as we are in school! We are looking 

forward to seeing more wonderful robot 

learning in school and from those children at 
home. Thank you for your continued support. 

We cannot wait to see you all again on 
Monday 8th March! 

 

 

   

 

Year 6 – The way Year 6 have been approaching this past month 

has been inspiring to see. The learning that has been sent in or 

talked about has been brilliant. After finishing an amazing History 

topic, 'Civil Rights', we have now begun our next Geography 

module, 'Population'. So far, we have learnt about the population 

growth around the World over the past couple of centuries and 

then a more in-depth investigation, into the UK's growth rates. 

English and Guided Reading have been exciting, as we have 

been learning about Hogwarts and also started a very moving 

story, 'The Boy in the Striped Pyjamas'. As this month comes to an 

end the Year 6 team cannot wait to see all of you again on the 
8th March! 

 

Year 3 – Ms Bell and Miss Newell continue to 

be blown away with the quality of learning 

children have been doing both at home and 

in school. The children continue to inspire with 
their resilience and perseverance. 

We look forward with great excitement to 

being back together again and getting stuck 

into some amazing learning in Term 4 and 

beyond! We can't wait to engage with our 

new Geography topic Mountains, 
Earthquakes and Volcanoes. 

Despite the grey and miserable weather that 

we saw in February, we have enjoyed seeing 

children taking part in lots of invigorating 

skipping games and even incorporated tally 
charts into our outdoor activities. 

We have enjoyed lots of great reading 

activities including ‘Varjak Paw’ by SF Said 

and we have now started a classic ‘The Iron 
Man’ by Ted Hughes. 

We are really looking forward to seeing you all 

back here on 8th March and until then, work 
hard and stay safe! 

 

 

Pre-School – All of the adults in Pre-School have been absolutely 

delighted to welcome back most children into class. It has been 

so lovely to see all children back in class, particularly all our new 

children! We also welcomed back Mrs Brenton! 

At the end of last term, the children were very shocked to find that 

a dinosaur had been in class and the dinosaur even frightened Mr 

Green.  The children couldn't believe that the role play in class has 

changed from a supermarket to a dinosaur cave! They have all 

been doing super learning all about our new topic ‘Dinosaur 

Detectives’. This term the children will be learning about 

volcanoes, making their own dinosaur footprints, creating their 

own dinosaur eggs and much more.  

Thank you for your continued support throughout this challenging 

start to the calendar year. 

Nursery – The children in Marine Academy Nursery have had a 

fantastic time exploring the topic of ‘Commotion in the Ocean’. 

They have created their own junk model jelly fish, moved their 

bodies like different sea creatures and used seashells and other 

objects to make marks in playdough.  

At home, the children have been exploring water in the bath, 

going on a welly walk and feeling the cold texture of the ice.  

We have seen lots of photos of some fantastic learning 

happening at home and we can't wait for all of our children to 

join us in Nursery again. 

Year 5 – In Term 3, Year 5 made a tremendous effort with their 

learning, both at home and in school. We have been delighted to 

give out so many Headteacher Prizes and Dojos to reflect this 

effort! Learning at home hasn’t always been easy but in English, 

Year 5 have tackled Shakespeare plays and written their own play 

scripts based on their History leaning.  

This term, Year 5 children have started to learn about different 

letter types and the features required within them.  

When all children fully return to school, they will be revising these 

before writing a letter of application and persuasion.  

We finished our Multiplication and Division unit in Maths and 

commenced our Fraction learning, practising at home with 

cutting pizzas and cake! In History, we learnt about Medieval 

Monarchs and were amazed by the quality of the essays 

produced at the end of the topic. Children are experts in timelines 

and significant events in the lives of at least ten medieval 

monarchs now!  

In Science, we learnt about the life cycles of many creatures and 

did fantastic research on a Year 5 favourite – David 

Attenborough.  

Congratulations Year 5, on a brilliant month, we look forward to 

your continued motivation and perseverance when all children 

join us again in school on Monday 8th March! 

 



Year 2 – Hello from the Year 2 Team. Thank you for the pictures of 

learning at home, it has been great to see all the learning and fun 

the children have been having. We were so impressed with the 

knowledge about The Great Fire of London and the English stories 

we have seen have made us so happy. It has also brought a smile 

to our faces being able to catch up with the children in school but 

also hearing from those at home, we are looking forward to getting 
our classes back together. 

When everyone is back to school, we will be looking at learning 

from home, making sure everyone has time to catch up with friends 

and ensuring they are in the best mindset to learn. We will be 

continuing our exploration of China in Geography and comparing 

the Chinese city Kunming to Plymouth. In Maths, we will be learning 

more about 2D and 3D shapes and in English we will be writing 

letters and stories using the wonderful book 'The Day the Crayons 

Quit' by Oliver Jeffers. Mr Clennel-White is looking forward starting a 

project in Design Technology and Miss Codner has lots of summer 

sport activities to share. We are really hoping there will be lots of 

sunny days so we can get outside throughout the day. We cannot 
wait to see you on Monday 8th March! 

 

Year 4 – It has been great to see children 

throwing themselves into their Term 4 learning! In 

English, we have been reading the book 'A Walk 

in London'. This is a fiction text, but it also 

includes lots of facts about the key places in 

London and children were even able to virtually 

explore some of these places, including 

Buckingham Palace! In Science, the children 

have been learning about teeth and the 

digestive system. It has been great to see that 

children have been able to recall their 

knowledge about herbivores and carnivores 

and use this to support their learning this term. In 

Geography, we have been learning about 

'Migration' and discussing if all migrants are 

forced to leave their home or not. We have had 

some fantastic discussions around this topic. A 

huge well done to all of Year 4 for working so 

hard! We cannot wait to see you all on 8th 
March! 

 
Year 1 – Over the month of February, the children in Year 1 have continued to impress Mrs Marchant and Mr Andrews 

with their high levels of perseverance and commitment to their learning. Mrs Marchant and Mr Andrews have been 

blown away by all of the fabulous learning that has been sent in every day, awarding hundreds of Dojo Points in the 

process. The learning ranged from amazing bug hunts, solving tricky Maths problems to some fantastic examples of 

Ancient Egyptian art. Mr Andrews and Mrs Marchant were also very proud of last term’s History essays. The children 

displayed impressive knowledge about the topic, ‘Ancient Egyptians’, recalling and recording many facts that they had 
learnt. The adults loved reading these and are glad the children enjoyed the topic so much.  

A highlight of every week last term was the Virtual Catch Ups.  It has been great to see so many children attend and 

enjoy time catching up with friends. During these, the children took part in quizzes, played interactive games and 

listened to a range of stories. As great as the online catch-ups were, there is nothing like seeing you all in the classroom. 

We cannot wait to welcome you all back on Monday 8th March to continue what has already been a school year of 

resilience, determination and fantastic learning. Everyone from the Year 1 team wants you all to know how proud we are 
of you for your learning and remaining so positive in these strange times. Take care! From Team Year 1. 

Click here to watch a video of one of the TT Rock Star 
world champions that we have been mesmerised by! 

Times tables fluency is key to understanding Maths and 
relationships of numbers. The simple truth is – the more 

you practise, the better you will become! 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=gl0Fl4vudsw&feature=emb_title


Recommend A Recipe! 

Here is another teacher recommending a yummy, healthy recipe for you from the Change 4 Life website to try at home. 
We would love it if you could try these recipes at home and send in a picture of you eating the recipe with your families 

or a food review to primary@marineacademy.org.uk  

 

More ideas for lunchtime foods with a twist can be found by 
visiting: 

https://www.nhs.uk/change4life/recipes/lunch/cheap-
lockdown-lunch-ideas/more-lunch-ideas#jp  

Last month we shared the three tips to banish boring 
sandwiches but there are also top tips to perk up a pasta 

salad on there too! 

Supporting Parents Helpfinder from Young Minds 

Times are tough for many people right now. Parents find themselves pulled in many different directions and children may 

be struggling being in the house for so much longer than usual. A mixture of concern about COVID-19, work from home 

and children at home, along with a possible financial impact make for a stressful household. 

Young Minds have created a useful 'Supporting Parents Helpfinder'. By answering six questions, parents can find out how 

to support their child's mental health during the pandemic (and beyond). 

 
Find the help finder here: https://youngminds.org.uk/supporting-parents-helpfinder/ 

 

mailto:primary@marineacademy.org.uk
https://www.nhs.uk/change4life/recipes/lunch/cheap-lockdown-lunch-ideas/more-lunch-ideas#jp
https://www.nhs.uk/change4life/recipes/lunch/cheap-lockdown-lunch-ideas/more-lunch-ideas#jp
https://youngminds.org.uk/supporting-parents-helpfinder/


 

Online Safety 

Each month, we will continue to share with you some advice to further support 
your child to be safe online. If you have any questions or queries then please do 

contact a member of the Primary Admin Team or email 
primary@marineacademy.org.uk to arrange a time to virtually meet with Mr Ferry 
our Computing and Online Safety Leader. He will always be more than happy to 

help you out! 

 

 

For Parents - 8 Tips for Online Safety during Lockdown 

It's important we keep those conversations going so the NSPCC (NetAware) has put together an article for 
parents to read. The games and apps on the NetAware website have been re-risk assessed to bring the advice, 

guidance and opinion right up to date so you can be assured that the information is recent and relevant. 

To read the article, you can click on this link: https://www.net-aware.org.uk/news/8-tips-for-keeping-your-kids-
safe-online-during-lockdown/ 

Tik-Tok 

Since last March, the popularity of Tik-Tok has greatly increased and children who are below the recommended 
age to use the app are accessing it daily. It is therefore really important that Parents/Carers understand the risk 
of this app but also how it can be used safely. The full TikTok experience is intended for users age 13 and over. 
If you learn that your child under the age of 13 has registered for a 13+ TikTok account, you can contact them 

at: https://www.tiktok.com/legal/report/privacy and they will promptly take appropriate action.  
 

 

Information including top tips and support for Parents/Carers can be found by clicking here: 
https://www.tiktok.com/safety/resources/for-parents?lang=en&appLaunch=web 

 

A huge thank you to everyone who attended the 
Safer Internet Day Assemblies led by Mr Ferry! We 

hope that you found them really useful and 

interesting. 

mailto:primary@marineacademy.org.uk
https://www.net-aware.org.uk/news/8-tips-for-keeping-your-kids-safe-online-during-lockdown/
https://www.net-aware.org.uk/news/8-tips-for-keeping-your-kids-safe-online-during-lockdown/
https://www.tiktok.com/legal/report/privacy
https://www.tiktok.com/safety/resources/for-parents?lang=en&appLaunch=web


  

Remember that there are still many activities from the ‘38 Things’ list that can be completed 

despite the lockdown, especially as the weather looks like it is beginning to improve. Below are 

some ideas from each year group’s list. We would love to see some photos of children completing 

their activities. 

Reception Year One Year Two Year Three Year Four Year Five Year Six 

Dig for worms 
Create art 

with nature 
Play noughts 
and crosses 

Do a 
handstand on 

the grass 

Spin in a circle 
and try to 
walk in a 

straight line 

Watch the 
sunset 

Go on a walk 
at night with a 
torch (and an 

adult!) 

Make a 
musical 

instrument 

Go cloud 
watching 

Enter a 
competition to 

win a prize 

Make and fly a 
kite 

Go on a 
scavenger 

hunt 

Press flowers 
in a book 

Learn and 
perform a 
magic trick 

Dance to your 
favourite song 

Learn how to 
do a forward 

roll 

Do a coin 
rubbing 

Make a grass 
trumpet 

Make a pizza 

Make a 
scrapbook of 

your favourite 
things 

Plan and cook 
a meal 

Have a teddy 
bear’s picnic 

Read a book 
outdoors 

Read a 
bedtime story 
to somebody 
in your home 

Find a 
Geocache 

Play marbles 
Make and race 

a paper 
aeroplane 

Upcycle 
something 

 

 

   

It was super to receive thirty four bags filled with arts and crafts items from the Armed Forces 

Covenant Fund Trust who teamed up with Plymouth Scrap Store. The bags were for each of our 

Service Children and the children were really excited and full of ideas about what to create. The bags 

contained all sorts of goodies that could be used to get creative.  

A big thank you to the Armed Forces Covenant Fund Trust and Plymouth Scrap Store for such a 

generous donation! 



Learning to tell the time is such an important, 
but tricky skill! Here are some ways that you 
can help your child learn how to tell the time 

at home… 

 Draw attention to time. Mention the time at different 

points in the day. For example, you could say, ‘it’s 5 

o’clock – time for tea.’ 

 Use a timer for baking. 

 Make sure your child is confident with numbers and 

counting from 1–60 as this will make telling the time 

easier. Practising the five times table will also be a big 

help. 

 Start with analogue clocks rather than digital clocks. 

Focus on telling time to the hour and half hour. 

 Put a clock in your child’s bedroom. Ideally it should 

have an hour hand and half hour hand that are easy 

to see and tell the difference between, as this will help 

them to understand that the short hand shows the 

hour and the long hand shows the minutes. 

 Talk about what you regularly do at different times in 

the day. Use time vocabulary such as today, yesterday, 

now, afterwards. 

 Let your child tell you when it is time to do 

something! 



 

 

 

 

 

The Marine Academy Primary Team are so excited to invite the 
children learning at home to have a weekly Virtual Catch Up with 

their teachers and friends in school! 

The week beginning 1st March will see the last of the Virtual Catch 
Ups and you’ll notice that some of the times have changed to allow 
children to engage with the World Book Day virtual events too. They 

can be accessed by clicking on the link: 

Year Group Day and Time Link 

Pre-School Thursday – 9:30-10:00am Click here to join the meeting 

Reception Wednesday – 9:00-9:30am Click here to join the meeting 

Year 1 Wednesday – 1:15-:145pm Click here to join the meeting 

Year 2 Wednesday – 11:30am-12:00pm Click here to join the meeting 

Year 3 Wednesday – 9:30-10:00am Click here to join the meeting 

Year 4 Wednesday – 2:00-2:30pm Click here to join the meeting 

Year 5 Tuesday – 1:45-2:15pm Click here to join the meeting 

Year 6 Thursday – 11:30am-12:00pm Click here to join the meeting 
 

In addition to this, Mrs Meredith is delighted to invite you to the 
final Starfish of the Week Assemblies this week, where Starfish will 

be awarded to learners in school and at home! 

Year Group Date and Time Link 

Pre-School 

and 

Reception 

Friday – 9:00-9:30am Click here to join the meeting 

Year 1 and 2 Friday – 9:30-10:00am Click here to join the meeting 

Year 3 and 4 Friday – 2:00-2:30pm Click here to join the meeting 

Year 5 and 6 Friday – 11:30am-12:00pm Click here to join the meeting 

 

https://teams.microsoft.com/l/meetup-join/19%3ameeting_NGNmYTg0NWItZjMwNS00YjNiLWE3ODItYWM4NGRiMzAyMWE1%40thread.v2/0?context=%7b%22Tid%22%3a%222767d100-a1bb-466e-8fcc-d99d729c86c6%22%2c%22Oid%22%3a%22905b4c35-2d3e-498f-a61c-8b8561bfc779%22%7d
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https://teams.microsoft.com/l/meetup-join/19%3ameeting_NzVjNjMzZmItMTMzMC00OTJjLWFlM2QtZjEyY2YyYzYxMDUy%40thread.v2/0?context=%7b%22Tid%22%3a%222767d100-a1bb-466e-8fcc-d99d729c86c6%22%2c%22Oid%22%3a%22905b4c35-2d3e-498f-a61c-8b8561bfc779%22%7d
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Developing Good Cycling Habits 

As we know cycling is a fantastic way to keep your body and mind fit and healthy, and burn off plenty of 
energy whilst out in the fresh air, in the garden or at a safe distance in the park. But it’s crucial to stay 

mindful of road safety even during this quiet lockdown period. Cars may take advantage of empty roads 
to speed up. 

And if you’re driving, remember there may be people stepping off pavements, younger cyclists avoiding 
walkers or simply people paying less attention because there’s less traffic on the roads. 

When children are riding bikes, encouraging them to adopt good habits from an early age is key to their 
safety and well-being when they’re out and about. 

 

Cycle helmets 

Helmets are a must for everyone, including toddlers in child cycle seats. A helmet can prevent serious 
head injuries if your child falls off a bike. It's also a good idea for them to see adults setting a good 
example, so if you wear a helmet you can help them see how 'cool' helmets are! Please encourage 

children to wear helmets. 

The Cycle Smart Foundation has more information on the protection helmets provide. 

 

Out on the roads 

In general, children aren’t ready for cycling on the roads until they’re about 11, and then only on quiet 
roads. While younger children can be amazingly confident and proficient, they won’t be able to handle 

cycling in traffic, even if they’re accompanied by an adult. 

At the end of February, we said goodbye to Mrs Cole, who leaves us to join the Ambulance Service! Mrs 

Cole has been a wonderful administrator for us over the last few years and we wish her all the best in her 

new career! We have now welcomed Mrs Weaver who joins the Primary team as a Receptionist. Mrs 

Weaver is a very experienced school Receptionist and is looking forward to speaking to you over the 

phone and meeting you in person. 

From Monday 8th March, we welcome three student teachers who are completing their training with us. 

Mr Symons will be working in Class 1MM. Miss Mulvihill in Class 1SA and Mr Hill in Class 4LG. The three of 

them will be on placement until the end of June. 

https://www.cycle-smart.org/cycle-helmet-safety/


 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

PE at Marine Academy Primary 

Finally, please be aware that PE is  happ ening on di ffere nt days  for so me year gr oups  this  half te rm an d will where poss ible take place ou ts ide.  

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

Classes 2CW & 2TA 
Classes 4AJ, 4LG,1MM & 

1SA 
Classes 3EB & 3JN Classes 5LI & 5AD 

Classes RAF, RHR, 6DM 
& 6AW 

The above table shows which day of the week your child 

will have PE from Monday 8th March. Please remember that 

children need to wear their Academy polo, Academy 

jumper, black shorts or tracksuit bottoms and trainers to 

school on the days when they have PE. Tracksuit bottoms 

are especially recommended at the moment, as the 

weather is colder and PE does happen outside as much as 

possible. 

 



 

 



 



 

One of our favourite days of the year is on Thursday 4th March! Please see the letter that 

was sent out to parents and carers via Xpressions for more information. 

Here’s a reminder of all of the live events happening - those of you at home can join in 

too! 

Year Groups Day and Time Event Link 

Years  

3, 4, 5, 6 

Monday 1st 

March 

2:00 - 2:45pm 

Author and ex-Blue Peter 

presenter Konnie Huq 
Click here to join  

Years 

3, 4, 5, 6 

Tuesday 2nd 

March 

10:30 - 

11:00am 

David Walliams Amaaaazing 

Assembly 
Click here to join  

Years  

2, 3, 4, 5, 6 

Wednesday 

3rd March 

10:15 - 

11:15am 

Author and Poet Joseph 

Coelho Webinar 

Click Here to Join  
(Previously, the organisers asked 

for families at home to register 

separately to receive your own link 

but you no longer need to do that 

and should be able to access the 

webinar via this link) 

Years 4, 5, 6 

Thursday 4th 

March 

10:00 - 

11:00am 

An Interview with author Tom 

Palmer 

A link will be sent out via 

Xpressions once we have 

received one from the 

organisers. 

Reception, 

Years 1, 2, 3 

Thursday 4th 

March  

10:30 - 

11:00am 

Bringing Books to Life with 

Joseph Coelho, Fiona Lumbers, 

Tom Fletcher and Lydia Monks 

Hosted by Nigel Clarke, TV 

presenter.  

Click here to join  

Pre-School, 

Reception, 

Years 1 & 2 

Thursday 4th 

March 

1:15 - 1:45pm 

EYFS & KS1 World Book Day 

Assembly with Miss Mitchell 

Click here to join the 

meeting  

Years  

3, 4, 5, 6 

Thursday 4th 

March 

1:45 - 2:15pm 

KS2 World Book Day Assembly 

with Miss Mitchell 

Click here to join the 

meeting  

Years 4, 5, 6 

Friday 5th 

March 

10:30 - 

11:00am 

Books and the Real World with 

Sita Brahmachari, Jess French 

and Katherine Rundell, hosted 

by Jessie Cave, actor and 

podcaster.  

Click here to join  

https://zoom.us/w/92728896938?tk=HafEwnW6f16VN8puO0m4IKewdF9O8IDFzkMBEHF131Y.DQIAAAAVlxKtqhZaVG1xMElCX1E5U0s2NDQyUmJCTzVBAAAAAAAAAAAAAAAAAAAAAAAAAAAA&uuid=WN_eIBfjVdYSFGvIm1LTU0R5A
https://www.youtube.com/watch?utm_source=Sailthru&utm_medium=email&utm_campaign=childrens_wow_event_welcome_schools&v=rhvKDCdjaYc&feature=youtu.be
https://zoom.us/w/95215597148?tk=HC4wa4mF4qHzExtpEIW4-kunanuQkg3sxRcCHwJN3qU.DQIAAAAWK0q2XBZuNUlrcEhlNVItYUEyZmY3RkswQXlRAAAAAAAAAAAAAAAAAAAAAAAAAAAA&uuid=WN_I-fDiBNoQm-_TrXh4z_hmQ
https://www.worldbookday.com/event/words-pictures-bring-reading-to-life/
https://teams.microsoft.com/l/meetup-join/19%3ameeting_NjNhMTM2MjItODAxNi00ZTAwLTgzN2UtYzU2YTBmZDcwNmEx%40thread.v2/0?context=%7b%22Tid%22%3a%222767d100-a1bb-466e-8fcc-d99d729c86c6%22%2c%22Oid%22%3a%22cd8ce827-e59c-40a3-bbdd-dbf3f471b701%22%7d
https://teams.microsoft.com/l/meetup-join/19%3ameeting_NjNhMTM2MjItODAxNi00ZTAwLTgzN2UtYzU2YTBmZDcwNmEx%40thread.v2/0?context=%7b%22Tid%22%3a%222767d100-a1bb-466e-8fcc-d99d729c86c6%22%2c%22Oid%22%3a%22cd8ce827-e59c-40a3-bbdd-dbf3f471b701%22%7d
https://teams.microsoft.com/l/meetup-join/19%3ameeting_OWE0MDQ1OWQtNzU4NS00MWQ5LTgyNzAtNzlmMTZkY2Q1OGZl%40thread.v2/0?context=%7b%22Tid%22%3a%222767d100-a1bb-466e-8fcc-d99d729c86c6%22%2c%22Oid%22%3a%22cd8ce827-e59c-40a3-bbdd-dbf3f471b701%22%7d
https://teams.microsoft.com/l/meetup-join/19%3ameeting_OWE0MDQ1OWQtNzU4NS00MWQ5LTgyNzAtNzlmMTZkY2Q1OGZl%40thread.v2/0?context=%7b%22Tid%22%3a%222767d100-a1bb-466e-8fcc-d99d729c86c6%22%2c%22Oid%22%3a%22cd8ce827-e59c-40a3-bbdd-dbf3f471b701%22%7d
https://www.worldbookday.com/event/books-and-the-real-world/


 



 



 
 


